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From: >
Sent: 15 January 2021 12:33
To: localplan
Subject: Proposal AGALAO29 Netherbarns

CAUTION: External Email 
 
 
Good afternoon 
I am writing to object to the proposal in the Development Plan to AGALAO29 Netherbarns especially because of the 
proposed planting of the screen of trees which I do not consider will adequately hide the 45 houses of the new 
development.  The whole area around Abbotsford is of significant natural Borders beauty and should be preserved 
for the use of Borderers and visitors alike. 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Jill Prentice 

 
 

 


